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Both my husband and myself are senior citizens and live on a limited income. We 

already pay $6,400 in Property Taxes and are happy to invest that money in our 

community needs. We oppose the State's centralized attempt to decentralize our 

County objectives. This is not the way to gain our trust in the Legislature deciding 

what money comes out of Deschutes County and what gets invested back. It’s 

wrong! We are both born and raised Oregonians and are very dismayed in the way 

Oregon is being run.  


